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October 1, 2019
Agenda Meeting
The monthly Agenda Meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners of District 9, 1222 Green Street, Iselin, New Jersey, was called to order at 7:40 p.m. by the President with notices posted in the Home News Tribune, on the bulletin board at Fire Company #1 and at Town Hall as prescribed by the Laws of 1975.  A salute to the flag was led by the President.

Roll Call of Commissioners:  S. Larko, M. Rudy, E. A. Mullen, D. Thaker and K. Williams.  Also 
                                          in attendance were W. Kenney, E.R. Mullen, and the Deputy Chief.
Reports of Committees:

Fire Equipment & Apparatus:

MK completed miscellaneous repairs to the apparatus.  Mr. Kenney gave the Board a copy of the 9‑2-4 refurb update and said to let him know if there are any questions.  New tires were installed on 9-3-7.  9-6 A/C was repaired.  
Hydrants:  
Annual Water Co. dinner is scheduled for October 23rd at 5:30 p.m.  
Facilities:

Paint cabinet upgrade is on hold. Researching prices to upgrade the traffic lights.  Working on quotes for the security camera upgrade.  Refrigerator was delivered.  9-6 electric cord was repaired.  Lights for the truck bays are to be installed the week of November 25th.
Communication Equipment:   

Received quotes from Microsoft for the tablets which were ordered.  Mr. Mullen will report on the server upgrade at the next meeting.
Fire Prevention:

The Fire Official’s report was received and will be perused by the Board.
Legal & Insurance:

Waiting for Drew Memorial to give us a quote to repair the monument near the fuel pumps, and we will ask Semanza to repair the base.  A Personnel Meeting will be held following the Agenda Meeting.
New Business:

Mr. Kenney noted that we need a new gear drier and requested having a rep from “Hang-Dry” come in to do a demo.  He also suggested looking int a new hose drier; he will get more information.  He requested and received permission to order a 5-gallion bucket of soap from Minerva for $119.
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Chief’s Report: 
Deputy Chief Bennett noted of 56 calls for the month of September with no firefighter injuries.  He then discussed the equipment and training requests, as well as new applicants.  He added that there will be a meeting with the Explorers on Thursday and the next Health & Safety meeting will be held in November.  He has received several requests to replace the Universal machine in the gym with an elliptical machine.  
The meeting adjourned at 7:55 p.m. followed by a Personnel Session.
Respectfully submitted,









_______________________________   

Secretary

Board of Fire Commissioners, District #9

Transcribed by:

___________________________

(Ms.) Joyce E. Lynch
